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Dr. Subrata Ghosh 

Dr. Andrzej S Tarnawski 

Editors-in-Chief 

World Journal of Gastroenterology 

 

Re: Manuscript No. 66021. Review 

Title: “Malignant biliary obstruction due to metastatic non-hepato-pancreato-biliary 

cancer” 

 

Dear Editors: 

 

Thank you for your helpful comments. We agree with the point raised by the science 

editor and revised our manuscript accordingly. The reviewer raised no points requiring 

revision. Please find below our point-by-point response. Please also note that we have 

revised errors in the references section. 

 

(1) The authors did not provide original pictures. Please provide the original figure 

documents. Please prepare and arrange the figures using PowerPoint to ensure that 

all graphs or arrows or text portions can be reprocessed by the editor. 

 

Response:  

I have prepared original figure documents using PowerPoint, for your review. 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to hearing from you regarding our 

submission. We would be happy to respond to any further questions and comments that 

you may have. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Takeshi Okamoto 
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